
 

 

St Peter-in-Thanet CE Junior School 

2025/6 Admission Arrangements 

Consultation 

 

This consultation is being undertaken to comply with The Admission Code’s 

requirement to consult every seven years. 

 

The Consultation process is open from 11 December 2023 to 22 January 2024.   

 

The Consultation is open to: 

• Parents of children between the ages of 2 and 18 

• Other persons in the area who in the opinion of the Admissions Authority have 

an interest in the proposal 

• All other primary and secondary admission authorities in the local area 

• The Local Authority 

 

If you wish to make any comment, you must submit your response in writing to Tim 

Whitehouse, Headteacher@stpetersthanet.co.uk or via post to St Peter in Thanet CE 

Junior School, Grange Road, Broadstairs, CT10 3EP, marked for the attention of Tim 

Whitehouse. 

 

Following the consultation period, the Admission Authority will consider any 

comments received and determine how to proceed.  A copy of the final Admission 

Arrangements will be determined by the Governing Board (the Admissions Authority) 

and will be published on the school’s website. 
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